ﬂ‘ita Marsh

e s e
From: Rob Abbott
Sent: Friday, 7 January 2022 2:26 pm
To: Anita Marsh
Subject: Complaint re White Lady

Hi Anita

Looks like the move of the jous site hasn’t solved problems. Have had a complaint from a

y the White Lady. The White Lady isHim

and has had 3 months of drunks and smoke and smells from the

cooking.
Give me a ring on Monday morning please.

Cheers
Rob

Rob Abbott | Alcohol Licensing Inspector & Principal Specialist
Alcohol Licensing & Environmental Health

Licensing & Regulatory Compliance

Level 7, 135 Albert Street Auckland Central. Ph 0272702339






